
 
 
 

TOBAGO REGIONAL HEALTH AUTHORITY 

 

PRE-QUALIFICATION NOTICE  

 

DEADLINE EXTENSION FOR PREQUALIFICATION PROPOSALS 

 
 

 

The Tobago Regional Health Authority (TRHA) advises that, due to the Tropical Warning 

Weather Alert currently posted for the period 28th - 30th June, 2022; the deadline date for 

submission of the Prequalification Proposals has been extended to facilitate 

suppliers/contractors desirous of delivering said documents. 

 

Please be advised that the revised submission date for Prequalification Proposals is 8th July, 

2022. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 


